
Pacific Forum CSIS

call for applicants

2013-2014 Resident

Sasakawa Peace Foundation Fellows

Pacific Forum CSIS is now seeking applicants for the 2013-2014 round of 
Sasakawa Peace Foundation (SPF) Fellows to research in residence at Pacific 

Forum’s Honolulu office. This is a unique opportunity for one US and one 
Japanese national to conduct extensive research on the bilateral US-Japan 

relationship and to develop a policy-oriented research paper focused on both 
the alliance and regional security issues, 

We’re looking for early to mid-career professionals, who range in age from late 
20s to 30s, who hold either a PhD or Master’s degree, and who are interested in 
producing innovative research on the US-Japan alliance. The fellowship lasts 
six months and includes opportunities to participate in relevant Pacific Forum 

Young Leaders conferences across the globe.

Additionally, the US fellow will spend up to six weeks in Tokyo and the 
Japanese fellow will spend up to six weeks in Washington, DC, to conduct 

interviews and research that will assist in the development of his/her paper.

Applications are welcome from people with a broad range of backgrounds. 
Previous fellows have researched the alliance using the lenses of energy, 
biosecurity, cybersecurity, amphibious military capabilities, and others. A 

$3,000 per month cost-of-living stipend is provided.

Deadline to apply is Wednesday, May 1.
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